
D-5 Report to the Governor – District Eye Care Fund 

Dear Governor Mike, the OH5 Cabinet and all OH5 Lions, 

 

Link your Kroger card to District Eye Care Fund! 

The more households that participate, the more money we raise! If you 

have not already linked to another organization, please consider linking 

– no cost for you but Kroger donates to our eye care fund to help those 

in need 

 

1. Go to: https://www.kroger.com/i/community/community-rewards 

2. Login or create account 

3. Choose the Community Rewards link 

4. Search for the foundation - “Ohio Lions Foundation – OH5 

EYECARE FUND” 

Organization number: HJ813 

So far this Lions year Kroger has donated: $201.59 to our Eye Care Fund 

Quarter Funds Raised Household 
participants 

May1 – July 31 $61.46 18 
Aug 1 – Oct 31 $70.34 18 

Nov 1 – Jan 31 $69.79 18 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

PDG Jeff Sweeney 
 


